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N O T I C E S

Any students not performing in  
the Barnet Dance Festival -
there will be a dance club
running on Monday after
school - starting w/c 7th
November. Please come to the
PE office to sign up. 

The Year 7 and Year 8/9
football teams both
cruised to resounding
victories against the
Compton school at the
start of October. Our year
7 team winning 5-1 and
the Year 8/9 combined
team winning 8-1. 

Our teams showed great
sportsmanship during the
game with the Compton
students and the game was
played in good spirits. 
Special mentions to Natalia
who showed great energy in
midfield for year 7 and to
Sophia who played a pivotal
role in the Year 8/9 victory.
Well done to all students
involved!

We have had brilliant turnouts
for all clubs so far - please keep
attending!

Welcome to the latest edition of the STM Sports
News.

 
These newsletters will be released after every half term

to update you on all the incredible news and
achievements!

U P C O M I N G
F I X T U R E S

9th Nov - 
Year 8/9 Football v Archer

10th Nov -
Year 8/9 Cup Football v TTA

17th Nov - 
Year 7, 8 and 9 Netball v Compton

TBC - 
Year 7 Cup Football v Ashmole



We were lucky enough to have a visit from Naomi Dattani. Naomi is currently
the club captain at Middlesex Cricket Club, as well as playing for Sunrisers and
London Spirit.
Year 10 GCSE students and a Year 8 class were lucky enough to recieve a
masterclass and speak to Naomi about her successes and how they are able to
become as talented as her.

NAOMI DATTANI

Here is a summary of all the achievements from the Summer term at the end of the last academic year.

E L L A  W Y R W A S
Mrs Innes bumped into former St
Michael's student Ella Wyrwas during
the summer. 
She was delighted to find out that Ella
is now playing rugby for Saracens rugby
club and was selected for the England
squad for the Autumn Tests and Six
Nations.
  

B A R N E T  C H A M P S
There was great success at the Barnet Athletics
Champs. The size of the ground accommodated
schools all around Barnet. It was lovely to see so many
schools taking part as well as seeing so many brilliant
times and results from all students involved. 
Results can be found on the school website. 
  

R O U N D E R S
Well done to all students who
were part of the rounders teams.
We were impressed with the
teamwork and determination
shown by all students. 
  

G C S E  R E S U L T S

Congratulations to all GCSE students who
got brilliant results in their exams!

82% Level 9-8
Over 90% Level 9-7

A mention to the Year 10 students who were
moderated for their practical assessment. 

Written and practical performances were
brilliant and we are so proud of every single
student. 

F A  C U P  F I N A L
Mrs Innes was lucky enough to win
free tickets for a group of students to
watch the Women's FA Cup Final
between Chelsea and Manchester
City. A group of Year 7-10 students
watched the match at Wembley with
Chelsea beating Manchester City 3-2. 
A great performance from both teams
and a brilliant day for the students. 

SUMMER CATCH UP

B E T H  M E A D
At the start of the football season, Miss Francis
was lucky enough to meet Beth Mead - England
Lioness and Arsenal Women's footballer. 
After speaking to Beth about her successes over
the summer by sailing to victory at the Euros, she
explained that her experiences of playing for
England were 'surreal' and 'a proud moment for
her and her family'. 



THE YEAR 10S ARE HAVING A BALL

ON THE RIGHT
TRACK
Huge congratulations to all the
students from Year 7-11 who took part
in the Barnet Schools Cross Country
competition at the Stone X Stadium at
the start of October.
All students showed fantastic effort
and determination during their races. 
A special mention to Federica who
came first in the Year 10 and 11 girls
race! 

The Year 10s smashed their first two fixtures by beating both Hendon and Archer. 
In the fixture against Hendon they displayed brilliant talent, enthusiasm and
determination to secure a 15-9 win. This was followed by their 20-7 win against
Archer where they demonstrated a desire to win and a respectful and encouraging
attitude.

Special mentions to Rebekah, Elena, Nicole, Charlotte and Kammy for some
incredible performances. 



BOWLING US OVER!

CAN WE KICK IT? YES WE CAN. 

The year 8/9 football team progressed to the next round of the Barnet schools’ football
cup on a sunny autumnal evening at Ashmole Academy.

Each student who represented the school showed brilliant team spirit and helped the
team get the win! Well done all.

The match finished 5-3 to St. Michael’s with goals from Skye, Kelechi and a year 7
student Natalia!

Rhiannon has been selected by
Hertfordshire County Cricket for
their performance pathway in the
U15 age group. It is a proud moment
for Rhiannon's family as this opens
the door for Rhiannon to achieve
greater things in cricket. She has
worked immensely hard over the
summer to get nominated by her
local club (Potters Bar Cricket Club)
and then trialled for over 4 weeks
amongst over 20 other girls from
clubs across Hertfordshire.

C O M E  A N D  L E T  U S  K N O W  O F  A N Y  O F
Y O U R  S P O R T I N G  A C H I E V E M E N T S !


